From: Sager, John E - DNR

To: joseph.pearson@cenovus.com

Cc: Lynette M. Carney (LCarney@barr.com
Subject: Murphy Oil - Tank 70 BRRTS ID 02-16-223154
Date: Thursday, March 14, 2024 2:14:00 PM

Joe,

| looked over the 2023 Remediation Progress Report for the Tank 70 site. Considering that
there has been no downgradient monitoring since approximately 2017 Cenovus should
consider installing replacement monitoring wells for the abandoned MW-1R and MW-7 and
resume downgradient groundwater monitoring. At the time these wells were abandoned it
was thought that the Tank 70 site may be submitted for possible closure. Since it has been
approximately 7 years since downgradient groundwater monitoring was conducted it is highly
unlikely that closure would be considered in the future without continued downgradient
monitoring. If Cenovus is not considering submitting this site for closure down gradient
groundwater monitoring is still necessary to confirm the contamination is not expanding and
for assessing the need for additional remedial action. Please let me know if you would like to
discuss.

We are committed to service excellence.

Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

John Sager

Hydrogeologist — Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

1701 N. 4™ st.

Superior, WI 54880

Phone: (715) 919-7239

john.sager@wisconsin.gov
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